
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At their regular meeting on Tuesday, June 13, 2023, the members of the 
Macon County Board of Commissioners voted unanimously to recess that 
meeting until Monday, June 19, 2023 at 6 p.m. in the commission 
boardroom on the third floor of the Macon County Courthouse, 5 West 
Main Street, Franklin, NC.  The primary purpose of the meeting will be to 
have continued discussion regarding the recommended Fiscal Year 2023-
24 budget and for any other business that may come before the board. 
 
 
Mike Decker 
Deputy Clerk to the Board 


